
NETIQUETTE SURVEY – THE RESULTS 

 

Here we present the results we obtained from the Netiquette survey. 84 students wrote their 

answers to the questions. 

 

As we can see, a great majority of students know that they should be polite and not argue. There are 

some students that chose the wrong answers. We believe that they were only joking.  

 

 

The answers to this question show that the majority of the students know they should try to find a 

language that they both understand. There are some students that chose the second best answer 

which are emoticons. We believe that all of the students are correct. 

 



 

A little smaller percentage of pupils know that they should not say everything about themselves. 

Some of them even chose the answer to introduce themselves as someone else. We believe that you 

should never introduce yourself as someone else - what if the person you are talking to knows 

something of the person you are imitating? 

 

 

In this case, although 89.3% of students know they need the permission to post the picture, some of 

them chose the wrong answer because if it is not your picture NEVER post it on social media.  

 

 

These answers show that a smaller percentage of the pupils believe that is OK to “flame” others but 

“flaming” just makes every situation worse. 



 

 

It is good to see that about 90% of students know that they should tell someone that they are being 

cyberbullied or to ignore the comments, there are still those who try to fight back, but NEVER fight 

back because it makes the situation worse. 

 

 

A lot of students normally find themselves in this situation. The best thing that you can do is to 

ignore the messages from people you do not know. Some students believe they should answer, 

which is a  bad thing to do because the message may contain a virus. For those who do not know 

what seen means, seen is when you look at the message but do not answer, which is not a bad thing 

sometime,s but still it is best to just ignore and block the unknown message. 

 



 

Also, an important thing in your online activities is to know which images you can use and how. The 

answers to this question show that a majority of the students know that you can get fined for using 

photos without permission, and some of the students think they need to finish the project which is 

normal to not think a lot when a hurry, but on free internet pages there are a lot of free photos and 

you can almost find everything you need. 

 

 

These answers show that although at first you might feel like swearing back and insulting these 

people, 75% of students know that you should be polite in any case. Anything you write down can be 

used somehow against you. 

 

 



 

If you have a password for another person’s account, 88.1% of students would not use it to log into 

that person’s account. Still, there are some who would like to be a bit naughty. It would be best if 

someone has a password of an account to just leave the account and to tell the person that he 

should change the password or make a new account. 

 


